
WELCOME TO COSTA RICA
PROTOCOL FOR ENTRY AND HYGIENE

We thank you for your attention 
and wish you a good trip!

Welcome!

DURING THE TRIP
AND AT THE AIRPORT

Follow all airline and airport protocols on 
departure and arrival. 

When you leave the airport, the ARA Tours 
representative will be waiting for you with your 
personal protective equipment with a sign and 
uniform with a yellow shirt to identify us.   
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YOUR STAY

IN COSTA RICA

At our meeting, we will provide you with all the 
necessary information for your trip and with basic 
recommendations. 

The use of face masks is no longer mandatory, it is 
only mandatory for all frontline health workers and for 
individuals when they need access to health facilities 
in the country, however some facilities request its use 
and we recommend its use in enclosed spaces or if 
you have symptoms.

Please dispose of any personal protective equipment 
or cleaning supplies in the appropriate container. You 
can ask for help from the guide or the person in 
charge of the tourist establishment to identify it.

If you travel in your own rental car, don't forget to put 
your personal protection equipment on every time you 
visit public places or share with other people. 

You should wash your hands whenever you can, if this 
is not possible at the time, you can disinfect them with 
alcohol gel of at least 70% or liquid alcohol. 

Try to make payments using electronic methods. If 
you have used cash, we recommend that you wash 
your hands.

Try to make payments using electronic methods. If 
you still used cash, we recommend washing your 
hands. 

Do not share personal items such as pens, cell 
phones, maps, books, flashlights, etc. with anyone. If 
you must, don't forget to disinfect them and wash 
your hands.

In field visits, you must be attentive to the guide's 
recommendations and follow the instructions given 
by the place you are visiting.

Always try to maintain a distance of between 1.80 and 
2.00 meters between people.

Consider avoiding crowds and comply with capacity 
conditions in public spaces and shops.   

If you notice that you have been near a suspicious 
case of COVID-19 or have any of the symptoms of 
COVID-19, please contact our Guide immediately or 
call: Whastapp number: +506 8893. 3863
Office landline: 2232.0400 ext 300 during office hours 
(6:00 - 18:00) 
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ENTRY

REQUIREMENTS

From April 01, 2022

The health form (Pase de Salud) no longer needs to be 
filled out. Entry will be as normal as before the pandemic

Those who have not been vaccinated no longer have to 
provide proof of insurance

All capacity restrictions are lifted and there is no longer a 
need to show a QR code
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https://salud.go.cr



